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 High School Redesign Pilot Program 

 

    Dr. Randy Shaver 

Mr. Claude Hartley 

     

     

Mississippi Department of Education School Board Member Claude 
Hartley will be present at Tuesday’s meeting to discuss the High 
School Redesign Pilot Program.  Representatives from Tupelo High 
School will also be present to further discuss the proposed High 
School Redesign Pilot Program. 
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